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Friday, June 4, 2021

JCC to Participate in Summer Food Service Program in Squirrel Hill and Monroeville 
Ensuring Children have Access to Nutritious Meals and Snacks When School is not in Session

The Jewish Community Center of Greater Pittsburgh is participating in the Summer Food Service Program, a federally-funded, state-administered program. 

General Information:
· This USDA program is locally administered by the Pennsylvania Department of Education 
· The program is open and available for children under the age of 18 years 
· On Tuesdays, 2 meals will be handed out to each participant; on Thursdays, 3 meals will be handed out; milk and afternoon snack are included  
· Parents can pick up the meals
· Meals are not to be consumed on site

Those picking up are required to wear masks and practice safe social distancing

For more information, please email sfsp@jccpgh.org

Squirrel Hill 
Kosher meals, under the supervision of the Vaad, will be provided at:
The Jewish Community Center of Greater Pittsburgh
5738 Darlington Road, Pittsburgh, PA  15217
June 21 – August 20, 2021
Tuesday/Thursday
Lunch:  11 am-1 pm

Monroeville
Kosher-style meals will be provided at:
261 Rosecrest Drive
Monroeville, PA  15146
June 21 – August 20, 2021
Tuesday/Thursday
Lunch:  11 am-1 pm

To file a complaint of discrimination, write or call immediately to:
USDA
Director, Office of Civil Rights
1400 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C.  20250-9410
(800) 795-3272 or (202) 720-6328 (TTY)

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
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CONTACT

Cathy Green Samuels
Senior Director of
Development and
Communications
412-697-3501
csamuels@jccpgh.org
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SQUIRREL HILL
5738 Forbes Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15217
412-521-8010

SOUTH HILLS

345 Kane Boulevard
Pittsburgh, PA 15243
412-278-1975
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